
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Michael Nelson [mailto:mnelson@ritternet.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 9:19 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: ban hog CAFO's! 
 
  I am strongly in favor of taking measures to protect the Buffalo National Scenic River from hog waste 
pollution by banning all future hog CAFO's in the watershed! 
                                                                                                             Micki Nelson 
 


